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Great Basin College’s New CTE College Credit Coordinator 

Jonica Gonzalez is our new CTE College Credit Coordinator at Great 

Basin College. Jonica is not new to Great Basin College, she 

graduated with a Bachelor of Arts in Secondary Education. Before 

becoming the new CTE College Credit Coordinator Jonica taught 

business at Elko High School for two years. We are happy to have her 

aboard! 

 

 

About CTE College Credit 

CTE College Credit promotes students transition from high school to 

college. High school CTE Completers are eligible to earn free college 

credit by taking articulated Career and Technical Education courses at 

their high school. 

Starting the 2015-2016 school year, students will need to complete a three year high school CTE 

sequence, earn a 3.0 GPA within the CTE sequence, and pass both the technical assessment 

and employability skills assessment to be eligible to receive CTE College Credit.   

Students must apply to receive their CTE College Credit and apply to become a Great Basin 

College student. For more information on the application process and a complete list of CTE 

programs that are eligible towards CTE College Credit, visit our website at www.gbcnv.edu/cte.  

 

GBC CTE College Credit Students saved $54,137.00 in tuition! 

GBC CTE College Credit tuition saved for 2015-2016 was $54,137.00.  

CTE College credits are FREE, students can save anywhere from 

approximately $300 - $1,200 depending on the program. In addition, CTE 

courses can count as introductory courses for GBC degree pathways, so 

students may not have to take the introductory courses their first year.  

 

Mining Rocks 

The GBC CTE College Credit Program, Newmont Mining Corporation 

and Barrick present the Mining Rocks Tours. Our first tour will be 

October 25, 2016 at Barrick Goldstrike. Newmont will be conducting a 

second Mining Rocks tour November 9, 2016 to Newmont’s Twin 

Creeks mine site. Both tours are limited to 45 participants each.  

If you are interested in attending you must fill out the Mining Rocks  

application  and return it to Jonica Gonzalez: 

              - Email to: jonica.gonzalez@gbcnv.edu 

    - Regular mail: GBC CTE College Credit Program 

          Jonica Gonzalez 

          1500 College Parkway 

          Elko, NV 89801 

    - Fax to 775-753-7534 
 

Great Basin College 

Jonica Gonzalez 

CTE College Credit Coordinator 

jonica.gonzalez@gbcnv.edu 

1500 College Parkway 

Elko, NV 89801 

DCIT 251, Elko Campus 

(775) 753-2303 
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